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Have your say about new leisure facilities 
 
 
 
 
The community is invited to have their say about two water play parks and two youth play spaces 
proposed for the Camden area. 
 
Last month, Council agreed to allocate $4 million for the design and construction of the four leisure 
facilities being considered for parks and reserves in Elderslie, Oran Park, Harrington Park and 
Currans Hill. 
 
“We want to have a discussion with our community about their ideas and feedback on these new 
recreational facilities” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Input from residents will help to shape the design of these proposed water play parks and youth 
play spaces,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“This is an exciting project that will create new destinations for social and physical activity in the 
region,” she said. 
 
The water play parks planned for Town Park in Oran Park and Curry Reserve in Elderslie are 
intended to be splash pad spaces with a variety of water features included.  
 
The youth play spaces are intended to be an adventure playground to particularly meet the needs 
of 12-17 year olds in Harrington Park Lake, Harrington Park and Sedgwick Reserve, Currans Hill. 
 
Last year, Council successfully delivered the $1.67 million youth play space in Birriwa Reserve, 
Mount Annan. 
 
Surveys about the proposed new facilities are now open until Tuesday 13 June on Council’s 
website, www.camden.nsw.gov.au.  
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